
 

Beacon Hill Cricket Club is seeking expressions of 

interest from girls to play in an all-girls 

competition on Saturdays. 

U/11 is from 10:30am to 12:45pm, while U/13 

and U/15 are from 1pm to 3:30pm. 

Ages 8 and up are suitable and no playing 

experience is necessary.  There are also other 

options for girls aged 4-9, including Friday 

afternoon Junior Blasters and Saturday morning 

Master Blasters (U/9), so please get in touch if 

interested. 

To register interest please email Peter Horton 

on peter.horton.au@gmail.com or phone 0407 

012 538. 

To find out more about your local club go to 

http://beaconhillcricket.com/  
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